
Department of Environmental Affairs Requirements 

 

The Department of Environmental Affairs accepted the Final Scoping Report (FSR) on 

15 June 2011 and requested a number of information requirements be met. These are listed 

below, together with the location of the relevant information. 

 

Requirement Location 

A study of the land use potential of the area 

especially with regard to the agricultural 

potential of the site and the impact of the 

proposed development on this potential. 

See Annexure J. 

Proof of correspondence with various 

stakeholders 

See Annexure B. 

Comment from, or proof of attempts made to 

obtain comments: 

 Northern Cape Department of 

Environmental Affairs and Nature 

Conservatio; 

 Department of Agriculture, Forestry and 

Fisheries; 

 Department of Water Affairs;  

 Wildlife and Environment Society South 

Africa; 

 South African Heritage Resource 

Agency; 

 Pixley ka Seme District Municipality; and 

 Eskom. 

Letters have been sent to the relevant 

commenting authorities and any comments 

received will be included in the Final 

Environmental Impact Assessment Report 

(EIAR). 

Consistency between listed activities applied 

for in the application form, the notice to 

I&APs and the FSR 

The listed activities being applied for have 

been updated in the EIAR. A revised 

application form with the updated list of 

activities, as in the EIAR, will be submitted 

with the Final EIAR. 

Include in the Final EIAR at least one A3 

Regional map of the area and the locality.  

See Figure 1.1 in the Final EIAR. 

Comment from SAHRA This will be included in the Final EIAR. 

 

A list of information required by DEA as part of the submission of the Final EIAR was also 

attached to DEA’s letter of acceptance. This list included General Site Information, Site 

Maps and GIS Information and Regional Map and GIS Information. This information will be 

provided on a CD to DEA along with the Final EIAR. 

 


